
NOTICE OF ADVANCE VOTING! 
 

“ADVANCE VOTING” will begin on October 15, 

2025.  With advance voting, any registered voter may 

choose to vote early in the City / School General 

Election before November 4, 2025, without having to 

specify a reason.   

 

If you would like to vote, either by mail or in the 

County Clerk’s Office, before November 4, 2025, you 

may request an application for an advance ballot 

through the following methods: 

 

• In person at the County Clerk’s Office 

• Request application by mail addressed to 

Republic County Clerk, 1815 M St, Belleville, 

KS  66935 

• By telephone to the County Clerk’s Office, 

527-7231 

• By having someone assist if the voter is sick, 

disabled, or illiterate 

• By applying for permanent advance voter 

status, or 

• By fax to 527-2668 

 

             Thank You, 

             Kathleen L. Marsicek, County Election Officer 

 

 


